陳樹渠紀念中學 Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

學校通告編號: S22/23-009

有關手提電話事宜

敬啓者:為培養專注學習的氣氛,校方不鼓勵學生攜帶手提電話回校,但 體恤學生或需於放學離校後與家長/監護人聯絡,校方將因應個別情況, 准許學生攜帶手提電話。家長如有需要,須填寫手冊內 38 頁「家長通知學 校事項」一欄陳述理由。

此外,在一般情況下,學生在校内使用手提電話均屬違規行為,須記 缺點一個,而校方將保管該生的手提電話,直至家長到校取回。懇請 貴 家長充分合作。

此致

各位家長



校長 招祥麒博士

2022年9月1日

陳樹渠紀念中學 Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

School Circular No.: S22/23-009

To: All Parents

1 September 2022

Use of Mobile Phones

Students should not use their mobile phones on campus. In the event of emergencies, students may use the phone in the school office to contact their parents. Under special circumstances, students may be granted permission to bring their mobile phones to school. Parents must seek approval from the School by filling the form on page 38 of the student's handbook explaining why a mobile phone is needed.

Should students be found using their mobile phones in school, they will receive a bad mark, their phones will be confiscated and can only be retrieved by parents.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Dr. CHIU Cheung Ki Principal